PHILIPS

AGENCY AUTHORIZATION LETTER

FCCID: BOU
Date: 15 August, 2012

To: Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

We, the undersigned, hereby authorize Benson Lai to act on our behalf, as our agent,
in the following matters related to the FCC approval of our products: report submittal,
related correspondence, the signing of all documents relating to these matters, and any
other lawful activity necessary to obtain such certification. Any act carried out by
Benson Lai within the scope of this authorization shall have the same effects as our

OWIL.

This authorization shall expire 12 months from original date.
If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to contact

us.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

-

oA

Maria L\éi/Senior Manager / Safety and Compliance
Philips Consumer Lifestyle



